
From: Krueger, Sarah E - DNR 
Sent: Wednesday, January 5, 2022 2:40 PM 
To: Werner, Leah 
Subject: Former WPS Green Bay MGP - Utility Corridor Investigation PDI WP Memo 
 
Good Afternoon Leah, 
 
I wanted to let you know that I have no comments on the PDI WP Memo for the Utility Corridor 
Investigation submitted December 21, 2021.  
 
Thank you, 
Sarah 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Sarah Krueger, P.G. 
Contaminated Sediment Specialist 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
2984 Shawano Avenue, Green Bay WI 54313-6727 
Phone: (920) 510-8277 
Sarah.Krueger@wisconsin.gov 
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